
Tuscany Woods will have the palm trees trimmed the 
week of Sept 8, There is also a dead palm in South that 
will be removed at the same time (at a reduced cost). 
Please make sure that the Landscape crew has 
appropriate access for their equipment that week. A 
reminder will be posted by the mailboxes that week as 
well.  

Thank you 

Palm Tree Trimming


